
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal: Mrs. S. Whyte      Vice-Principal Mrs. N. Campion    June 28rd, 2018 
 
 
Our school year is coming to a close and with mixed emotions we say good-bye.  
We have an amazing staff and would like to thank everyone for all their work and 
dedication.  We have had an incredible year!  I would like to extend my greatest 
gratitude to Mrs. Campion for taking on the job as Acting Vice-Principal this school 
year! 
 
What an exciting place to work and learn! Today, June 28th the students will be 
taking home the summary report of their year’s work. The school supply list is 
posted on our website. The Primary students’ parents can order on line from 
schoolstart.ca. The deadline has passed but parents can order on line and pay the 
$5 shipping fee.  It is an easy way to have all the supplies ordered and have your 
child’s name on the items and the company delivers the supplies to the school. On 
Friday June 29th there will be no school for the students. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our parents and family 
members that have volunteered in many capacities such as driving on field trips, 
helping out with the hot lunch, reading with our primary students, supporting our 
fund raisers, and being there for your children.  We would like to thank Ms. 
Robbins-Smith our crossing guard at 92nd and 134th who is there rain or shine 
helping our families cross that intersection safely. 
 
At our final assembly we bid a fond farewell and good luck to some of our staff 
members; We wish our staff that is leaving our school the best and thank them for 
their work; Mrs. Kerr (medical leave) Ms. McLuskie, (K) Ms. Partrola, (K), Mrs. 
Quach (K), Mrs. Pattar (Grade 1), Mrs.Tesler (Grade 4) and Ms. Hutchinson who 
shared the class with Ms. Tesler; Ms. Weber (Grade 6/7), Mrs. Ossea (Grade 7), Ms. 
Wing, (French Prep, Grade 6 and Grade 3), Ms. Lisa Razzo (CCYW), Ms. Vath 
(Librarian), Ms. Sawatzky (ABA) and Ms. Scott (EA). We wish them all the best in 
their new schools.  
 
Dates to Remember: 
June 28  Early dismissal and last day of school for students 
June 29  Administration Day (Students do not attend) 
September 4 First day of school 10:00 am to 11:00 am (1 hour) 
 
 
One last request to all our families, we ask everyone to look for missing 
library books or textbooks.  After our inventory of the library, we have a 
number of books that have gone missing this year. Bring them back in 
September. J   
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Congratulations to our Grade Seven students: 
 
Division 1	
  
Karmaveer Bajwa, Ryan Birring, Japjot Brar, Esha Dhadwal, Jovan Dhillon, Nicole 
Dizon, Karim Elkhatim, Alexandra Flett, Rachelle Gutierrez, Mohammed Hasan, 
Philip Huynh, Navraj Jagpal, Jaskirat Kainth, Paull Kalome, Sukhpreet Kaur, 
Hargun Khaira, Sahibroop Khurl, Krish Makan, Ashmeen Mann, Sandeep Mann, 
Harjas Mattu, Priyanka Rakhra, Gursehaj Sachdeva, Jasveen Saini, Kali Saran, 
Gurpreet Singh, Jaskirat Taggar, Esha Toor	
  
 	
  
Division 2	
  
Aishwarya Aishwarya, Maya Bajwa, Avi Birdi, Jashanpal Chhina, Clark David, 
Celina Dhillon, Deepinder Dulai, Adrian Gamez-Cheekinew, Desiree Hilton, 
Suhaana Hussein, Zachary Hussey, Tejas Johal, Muniba Kandawala, Gurmaan 
Khakh, Ketanpreet Lally, Pari Mehta, Charlotte Mitchell, Sara Muhammad Armon, 
Deepak Panesar, Daniyal Qureshi, Aryan Sami, Simran Sandhu, Sakshi Setia, 
Shahil Sharma, Jashanjit Singh, Juvraj Singh, Gavin Thiara, Davinder Uppal.	
  
 	
  
Division 3	
  
Benj Bartolome, Ishaan Bhardwaj, Supreet Bhullar, Bhavsahil Chahal, Bikram 
Hundal, Harvir Johal, Prabpreet Lidder, Maybelle Ngo, Aseem Paudel, Shubhreet 
Sidhu, Harshveer Singh	
  
 
Our school office will re-open on August 27th, 2018.  
 
 

Have a safe and wonderful summer and see you, Tuesday 
September 4th, 2018 at 10:00 am until 11:00 am 

Full day of school starts on Wednesday at 8:35 am for Grade 1 to 
Grade 7! 

 
Our Healthy School Goal is to try to keep healthy by turning off 
the TV, videogames and electronics this summer.  We encourage 
you to be active by checking out our local parks, pools, and 
beaches and try hiking, biking, playing, shooting basketballs, 
kicking a soccer ball and swimming.  We look forward to our 
students sharing the healthy activities they participated during 
the summer. You may win a prize… Keep healthy!  
 
 

Have a safe and happy summer break! 


